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Rhonda Bush

From: Brad Emmons

Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 8:54 AM
To: Rhonda Bush

Subject: FW: Fwd: LCLUR

Rhonda here is the email that needed to be added.

From: Lori Sandberg [mailto:lorimsandberg@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 4:23 PM

To: bemmons@laramiecounty.com; bnicholas@Ilaramiecounty.com
Subject: Fwd: LCLUR

Brad/Brian,
Can you please include my e-mail below as part of the LCLUR package?

Thanks,
Lori

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Lori Sandberg <lorimsandberg@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Nov 7, 2018 at 8:03 PM

Subject: LCLUR

To: <bemmons(@laramiecounty.com>

The safety of Laramie County Residents is at risk without shooting range regulations. The Laramie County
Land Use Regulations need to add in requirements that all public, commercial ranges or ranges operated by the
government or private entity be required to be certified by a professional shooting range designer who is
approved by the National Rifle Association and the National Shooting Sports Foundation. The certification of
the range must be provided to the county for verification. The range must also be inspected every year to verify
range is maintaining safety design requirements. These ranges must be required to hold an insurance policy in
the case of any bodily injury or property damage incurred as a result of the shooting range.

Without shooting range safety requirements, shooting ranges will be popping up all over the county since they
will see how they can get away with anything and without safety standards people’s lives are in danger.
Therefore safety standards must be required.

Sincerely,
Lori Sandberg



